
Resource Sharing Proposal for Hobby Clubs 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am a member of the [Your 

Hobby Club Name]. We have been exploring ways to enhance our club's activities and foster 

collaboration among local hobby clubs. 

We would like to propose a resource-sharing initiative that would allow our clubs to pool 

resources, knowledge, and skills to create a more enriching experience for all members. This 

could include the sharing of equipment, workshop spaces, or even hosting joint events. 

We believe that by collaborating, we can offer a wider variety of activities and opportunities for 

our members while also saving costs. 

We would love to discuss this proposal further and explore how we can work together. Please let 

us know a convenient time for you to meet or if you prefer a virtual discussion. 

Thank you for considering this proposal. We look forward to the possibility of working together 

to create a vibrant hobby community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position, if applicable] 

[Your Hobby Club Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


